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TO: Land Preservation Advisory Board Members 
 
 Julie Brixie  
 Frank Hatfield 
 Roland Harmes 
 Jon Mayes 
 Robert Rusch 
 Margo Smith 
 Mark Stephens 
  
 
 
FROM: James Kielbaso, Chair 
 
DATE:  June 6, 2014  
 
The Land Preservation Advisory Board Meetings scheduled for Wednesday, June 11, 
2014 has been canceled. 
 
The next regular meeting of the Land Preservation Advisory Board is scheduled for 
Wednesday, July 9, 2014 and will be held at the Meridian Township Service Center, at 6 
pm, located in Nancy Moore Park, 2100 Gaylord Smith Court, Haslett, MI  48840. 
 
  
 
cc: Mark Kieselbach 
 Ray Severy 
 Frank Walsh 
 LuAnn Maisner 
 Jane Greenway 
 Clerks Office 
 Bulletin Board 
 HOM-TV Generator 
 Website  
 
 

 
 


